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Volunteer Corner
Cheers:
Thanks to Melissa Anderson and 
Maureen Danzig for such a great 
Halloween party! Also to Matt 
Erdmann for the fun hay ride. 
Thanks for all who attended. The food and activities 
were wonderful.

Thanks to Monika Stute for coordinating the tree 
cleanup around the tennis courts.  The trees were in 
dire need of attention. Four trees were pruned and 
chemically treated, while one sick tree was beyond 
saving and was removed.

Chances:

We are looking to form two committees to help with 
the HOA.  Please let us know if you are interested. 

Social – Responsible for organizing the various 
parties and celebrations throughout the year.

Grounds – Help design the landscaping of the 
common areas of the HOA.

Budget Line Item Suggestions Anyone?

As the end of 2010 is fast approaching the board has 
asked that we each consider what you might like to 
see in the 2011 Forest Brook HOA budget.  Please 
email all suggestions to treasurer@forestbrookhoa.org

The 2011 Budget and Annual Dues 
Notices will be mailed out 
March 2011.

Annual Winter Holiday Party

Forest Brook's annual winter holiday party will be 
held on Saturday, December 11th at 7pm. Don and 
Jen Ranke have graciously volunteered to host this 
year's party. This will be an adult-only event. The 
HOA will be providing a main dish and beverages. 
Please email rsvp@forestbrookhoa.org if you are 
planning to attend. 

Please bring a plate to share:

A - J    Appetizer or side dish

K - Z   Dessert

Tennis Court Grounds Discussion
We still have one new bench to be installed.  We are 
planning on meeting down by the tennis courts on 
December 11th at 11am to discuss placement and 
future designs and upgrades.  We'd love to hear your 
input.

Please Slow Down
Please be mindful of both residents walking, children 
playing, and people driving through Forest Brook.  It 
gets difficult to see each other, especially during 
sunset hours.

Upcoming Calendar Events
Nov 19     Centennial Park Ice Skating opens

Nov 26     Macy's Great Tree Lighting – Lenox Mall

Dec 11      Tennis Court Grounds Meeting

Dec 11      Annual FBHOA Winter Holiday Party
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